



St. John's PTL Presents

ICE CREAM TRUCK DAYS

The PTL will again be offering  ice cream and frozen treat novelties at
the end of each quarter for purchase. This year we are asking parents
to sign their children up for the entire year as individual days will no
longer be offered. Treats will continue to be available at lunchtime!

Cost for the Year: $5/child

Child's Name:_________________ Grade:______
Child's Name:_________________ Grade:______
Child's Name:_________________ Grade:______
Child's Name:_________________ Grade:______

Please return form by September, 29th, 2023


